
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The following policies are part of our Student Registration 
process which you will be asked to complete prior to your 
child starting at Up Holland High School. 
 

In order to expedite the document completion process, you are asked to read 
the policies below by clicking on the links. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
HOME SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP CONTRACT 
 
 
BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AND RELATIONSHIPS POLICY  
 
 
UNIFORM POLICY with MOBILE PHONE INFORMATION 
 
 
UP HOLLAND HIGH SCHOOL - E-MAIL AND INTERNET USE  
You will find policies for computer use, email & Internet towards the end of this web  page 

 
 
MEDICATION FOR STUDENTS 
The school will issue no medication for students without prior consent from parents.  
Please refer to our Medicines Management Policy which is available on the School 
website using the above link. 
 
 
 

https://www.uhhs.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Home%20Partnership%20Contract.pdf
https://www.uhhs.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Policies/Behaviour%20for%20Learning%20Policy%2022_11_24%20final.pdf
https://www.uhhs.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Policies/Uniform%20Policy%20December%202024.pdf
https://www.uhhs.uk/about-our-school/policies
https://www.uhhs.uk/about-our-school/policies

